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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 31/2017 

Date: 19th January 2017 

Opinion of the Advocate General in the GBGA case 

 
Her Majesty's Government of Gibraltar notes the opinion of the Advocate General of The Court of 

Justice of the European Union in the case brought by the Gibraltar Gaming and Betting 

Association.  The Government will not comment until the final judgement of the European Court.  
 


